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13th June 2019 
 

 Dear Parents and Carers,   

MARBURY PARK 
  

On Friday 5th July our Year 2 children will be visiting Marbury Park as part of our 
summer science topic of plants. 

We will travel by coach, leaving School at 8.55am and returning for 3pm. 

The children need to wear their normal school t-shirt and jumper with both 
shorts/leggings/jogging bottoms (depending on the weather) and sensible shoes. 
They will also need a lightweight waterproof coat in case of rain, also a sun hat and 
has sun cream applied. 

The parental contribution for this visit is £3.00 per child which is payable via the 
ParentPay system. 

Your child will require a packed lunch from home or the school catering team can 
provide a Cat Bag free of charge under the Universal free School meals scheme. 

We are no longer asking parents to sign a paper reply slip and medical information 
form. Instead you will need to give consent for your child to attend and give full 
medical details required for the visit and order your child a lunch if required ( 
under other details ) on our Parent Pay system. 

 Children do not need to take any spending money. 
 
We hope all the children will be able to attend this wonderful trip as it promises to be 
very exciting.  

Kind regards  

  

Mrs J Edwards & Mrs L Chapman 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
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